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For the second year in a row, California saw an increase in
violent crimes, according to new state figures, which also
include the first detailed look at peace officers’ use of
force.

The Department of Justice’s inaugural use of force report,
required by recent state legislation, covers incidents that
caused serious bodily injury or death. There were 782 such
incidents in 2016, including 328 that involved the discharge
of a firearm, according to the agency.

Most Sacramento-area counties had overall decreases in violent
crime  in  2016.  Violent  crime  reported  by  17  agencies  in
Sacramento County declined by 6.4 percent. Placer County had a
7.9 percent drop and Yolo County violent crime declined by
20.5 percent. El Dorado County had a 15.1 percent increase.
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